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Dear parent/carer,

Northern Parade are very excited to be hosting our first ‘Reading in Unusual Places’ competition 

which will take place over the Easter holidays. 

All you need to do is encourage your child to read and take a photograph of them reading in an 

unusual place. They could be reading in a homemade den, a washing basket or even somewhere 

exciting on your daily walk… the possibilities are endless. We understand that there are still 

restrictions in place and are not encouraging anyone to break these. However, there are plenty of 

places within your home and local area that are safe, you just need to be creative and think ‘outside 

the box’.  

To enter you need to email in your photo with your child’s name and class to the following

email address –  

year2.np@kingsacademies.uk 

If you are not able to email it in, you can always print it out, write your child’s details on the back and 

bring it into school. 

All entries need to be in no later than Friday 23rd April. 

There will be prizes for the best photos from each school and these will be chosen by the school 

council. The winners will be announced during our Celebration Assemblies on Friday 30th April. There 

will also be a display of all of the photos for others to see. 

We can’t wait to see your entries. 

Good luck and happy reading!  

http://www.npschools.co.uk/parents/letters/
mailto:year2.np@kingsacademies.uk



